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In my time living in Arbor Lodge I have found that I am using my car more and more now because
businesses and services are being torn down and replaced with high density residential only
development. Please help retain the walkability that's left in our neighborhood for long time
residents and our new neighbors. Keep our neighborhoods vibrancy for the long term. Please vote
yes to include the proposed amendment for ground floor active use in Arbor Lodge!
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